
Please complete and return this letter via email to financialaid@kent.ac.uk 
 

 

 

Fee Status Appeals 

The Registry, Rm. G43 

University of Kent 

Canterbury 

Kent 

CT2 7NZ 

Date         /       /   

        

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am writing to you to appeal against the overseas fee status I have been allocated by the 

University of Kent. 

 

First name               Second name 
UKC Student No. (If 

applicable) 

   

Telephone/Mobile No Email 
UCAS No. or graduate 

application No. 

   

 

I believe that I should be paying home fees and not overseas fees because (delete as appropriate) 

since joining the University my status has changed/I believe my original assessment was 

incorrect.  Please give details below:- 

 

……………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………….…………………………..

…………………………………………………………………………… 
 

I have/not supplied documentation to back up my claim. 

 

I look forward to your response 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 


